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As many of you may know, Seneca is renewing its Academic and Strategic Plans. There are

many ways to provide input. Take a look at the Academic Planning website:

Answer the question “What should be a key focus of the Academic Plan?” and

contribute to the One Word challenge.

Contribute to the resources page by posting an article, report, or news item that would

be useful in informing the Academic Plan.

Please take a few minutes to complete the survey.

In January and February, at each campus, there will be school-specific consultation

sessions. Contact your chair for details about a session for your school or email

academic.plan@senecacollege.ca.

At Teaching & Learning with Technology Day on February 27 at Markham Campus, there will

also be sessions where you can provide feedback on an initial draft of the revised plan.

We encourage you to participate in the planning process. If you are unable to attend a

planned session, please use the tools available on the website, or send email to

academic.plan@senecacollege.ca to provide your valued input.

 

 

View the Winter 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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